
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Please read the important information listed below regarding,
End of Tear Reports, Class Placement List, Prizegiving Awards,
School Magazines, Year 8 Assembly and End of Year Liturgy. As
you can imagine, we are trying to preserve as many of our end of year school
traditions as possible though, obviously,  they aren't able to be held in the same
manner.

Prizegiving: On Monday the 13th of December at 11:30am our annual school
prize giving will  be shared via a pre-recorded link with you all. This link will be
available to you on our school Facebook Page and through School Loop.
It will also be played across the school at the same time for all our students.
Children in attendance who have received an award will have a photo taken with
their trophy and will be able to go home with their miniature and certificate.
Large trophies will not be sent home this year. If your child is not attending
school but receives as award you are welcome to bring them to school between
1pm and 2:30pm on Tuesday the 14th for a photo opportunity with their trophy
and to receive their miniature and certificate. Please come to the front of the
school.

Reports: End of year reports and class placement lists will be sent home with
children on Monday the 13th. Parents wanting to collect their child's end of year
report can also come to school between 1-2:30pm on Tuesday the 14th to collect
these. Please come to the front of the school and we will have tables set up by
Team for you to pick up their reports, and school magazine (if ordered).

Year 8 Assembly: A special leavers assembly created by our Year 8's will be
presented on Tuesday the 14th at 11:30am in the same format as our school
prizegiving and will also be shared via a link posted on our Facebook Page and
Skool Loop.

End of Year Liturgy: This liturgy will be held on Wednesday the 15th at 10am.
Please note this will be available via a Zoom link shared on our Facebook page
and Skool Loop for anyone to attend. This is special liturgy to end the school
year and acknowledges our Year 8 students as well.

If you have any questions around the events listed above, please contact our
school office.  We thank you for your continued support as we finally come to the
end of this disruptive Covid school year.

Ngā mihi nui,
Lori


